From: ted.dougherty

Sent: 30 April 2016 15:11
To: Planning
Subject: RE: Comments on 2016/1536/P have been received by the council.

Please correct the first sentence, which should read “I am happy to support this application for
extensions which in my view have been sensitively designed.”

Kind regards,
Ted Dougherty, 72 Hadley Street, London NW1 8TA.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: planning@camden.gov.uk

Sent: 30 April 2016 14:04

To I

Subject: Comments on 2016/1536/P have been received by the council.

| am happy to support this application for extensioned which in my view have been sensitively
designed.

In any case, the roof line of 70-74 Hadley Street, when viewed from further up the street, is
overshadowed by both the school and its obtrusive new extension behind these properties.

Comments made by Ted Dougherty of 72 Hadley Street

Comment Type is Comment



